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MEDIA ADVISORY 

January 11, 2013 
 

 
 

The Public Hearing of Newfoundland Power Inc.’s General Rate Application scheduled for 

Friday, January 11, 2013 has been cancelled due to inclement weather. 

 

The Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities advises that the public hearing of Newfoundland 

Power Inc.’s General Rate Application scheduled for today, Friday, January 11, 2013 at 9:00 a.m. 

in the Board’s hearing room, Prince Charles Building, 120 Torbay Road, St. John’s has been 

cancelled due to inclement weather. 

 

The hearing will reconvene Monday, January 14, 2013 at 9:00 a.m. 
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Media contact: Cheryl Blundon, Director Corporate Services, Tel: 1-866-782-0006 (toll free) or 

709-726-8600 

Email: cblundon@pub.nl.ca or visit the Board’s website: www.pub.nl.ca.  
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